
Parents,

As we communicated yesterday, our Board of Education convened this morning to discuss and vote
on amending our school calendar to change Tuesday, March 17 to a teacher workday. The Board
voted affirmatively; therefore, Tuesday, March 17 is now a staff workday and students do not have
school. This day will not need to be made up and there are no other changes at this time to our
school calendar, i.e., spring break. This extra workday will assist our teachers in their E-
Learning/Independent Learning preparations. Tuesday will also give our families a day to retrieve any
school materials they need to begin E-Learning/Independent Learning on Wednesday, March 18.

The schools will be open on Tuesday, March 17 during the following hours for that purpose:

HS: 7:45AM – 2:45PM

MS: 8AM – 3PM

ES: Teachers will communicate to their individual classes if anything is needed to be picked up. If that
is necessary, parents may come to the ES between 12PM – 5PM  

Parents and/or students should report to the office to be given access to the needed school area.

We understand you have many questions related to E-Learning/Independent Learning as well as other
school matters. As we said yesterday, we are developing an FAQ that will attempt to answer some of
those questions and we will share that tomorrow along with other important information families will
need for Wednesday. Once again, thank you for your patience and support as we all do our best to
successfully navigate this new learning landscape.
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